
 
November 30, 2021 

 
Catherine A. McNamara 
Rates Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
Liberty Utilities 
15 Buttrick Road 
Londonderry, NH  03053 
 
Re: DG 21-130 

Winter 2021-22 & Summer 2022 COG 
Tariff Pages:  6th rev pg 1, 3, 4; 2nd rev pg 87, 89, 95 
Tariff # 11 
Effective Date: December 1, 2021 

 
Dear Ms. McNamara: 
 

Employees of the Public Utilities Commission have reviewed the tariff filing received on 
November 23, 2021, in the above-captioned proceeding. 

 
During review of the tariff filing, it was determined that the wrong LDAC rates on pages 87-

88 (or wherever referenced) were used for this filing.  Also, it has been confirmed that these rates are 
temporary, interim, and provisional until such time as the issue of the applicability and interpretation 
of Liberty’s NHPUC No. 11 tariff is resolved.  See Order No. 26,541 (October 29, 2021) and Order 
No. 26,542 (October 29, 2021).  At such time that the tariff issue is resolved, the Commission will 
conduct a review and confirm the permanent rates in effect. 

 
Please refile the revised tariff pages per Puc 1603.03 Method of Filing. 
 
In accordance with the Secretarial letter issued March 17, 2020, this letter will be filed 

electronically only at this time. 
 
Please e-mail me at Susan.M.Gagne@puc.nh.gov if I can be of future assistance. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/s/ Susan M. Gagne 

Susan M. Gagne 
Tariff Administrator 

cc: Service list 

 
 
CHAIRMAN  
Daniel C. Goldner 
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